TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Friday, August 6, 2010 Workshop

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building, for a Public Workshop, with the following present: Supervisors Gene Schappell, Russell Werley, Judy Romig, Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus and Police Chief Dennis Schwoyer. A copy of the roster is on file with the Secretary.

The meeting was called to order @ 8:00 a.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Financial / budget items were discussed including Roadway-Capital Purchases and the correct balance of the sewer account.

Agenda Items for the August 7, 2010 meeting were briefly discussed, items included cemeteries, bridge clearances, paving of roads, \$50.00 fee charged for 1363 Hex Highway zoning, NBRC school/municipal deposits and a zoning change for the Kernsville Dam area.

Charles Folk came into the meeting @ 9:02 to discuss a detour sign on his property. The sign is in the right-of-way but will be moved.

No Action was taken.

A motion was made by Russ Werley and seconded by Judy Romig to adjourn the meeting @ 9:51 a.m. Upon roll call Schappell, Werley and Romig voted yes.

AN EXECUTIVE SESSION WAS HELD IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS PERSONNEL.

Attest:

Cheryl A. Haus Tilden Township Secretary